
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
To:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
From:  Committee of Consumer Services 

   Dan Gimble, Chief of Technical Staff 
 Paul Chernick, Consultant 
 Phil Hayet, Consultant 
 Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst 
 Nancy Kelly, Technical Consultant 

Copies To: PacifiCorp 
   D Douglas Larson, Vice President, Regulation 
   Melissa Seymour, Resource Planning 
   Division of Public Utilities 
    Irene Rees, Director 
    Artie Powell, Acting Manager, Energy Section 
   Department of Commerce 
    Russell Skousen, Executive Director  
Date:  3 May 2005 
Subject:         Supplement to the Recommendations of the Committee of Consumer 

Services regarding the Matter of Acknowledgement of PacifiCorp’s 
Integrated Resource Plan 2004; Docket No. 05-2035-01 

 
The Committee is submitting its 16 December 2004 Comments to PacifiCorp on the IRP 
2004 Draft Report as a supplement to the Committee’s 25 April 2005 Comments to the 
Commission regarding IRP 2004.  The Committee notes that following the receipt of the 
Committee’s comments, PacifiCorp addressed the Committee’s concern regarding the 
lack of specificity of the Action Plan and agreed to further evaluate alternative portfolios 
but not prior to filing IRP 2004. 
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